
December 30, 1996 

 

 

via facsimile 

 

Ms. Diane Bryant 

3562 Cloman Way E. 

Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076 

 

 

Dear Ms. Bryant: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated December 11, 1996 that we received by fax and mail.   

 

We appreciate your sending the letter and attachments.  All of these materials will be placed in the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives and Records 

Administration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 


